
Monday - Friday, September 21-25, 2020
Daily from 9 a.m. until 4 p.m.

202-780-2573
Beginning on September 21st, please call 202-780-2573 to 

be connected with a D.C. Bar Pro Bono Center staff 
member. If we are able to assist, you will be connected 

with a pro bono attorney for brief legal advice only.

 Representation will not be provided through this service.

The clinic is open to anyone with U.S. immigration law 
questions, regardless of the residency of the caller. We 

may be able to match you with an attorney who can 
speak with you one-on-one about your legal problem and 

provide advice. 
All services are free and confidential. 

You may be referred to another organization to see if 
another attorney can help you. If you are referred, this 

clinic cannot promise that you will get an attorney at that 
organization.

Please have all of the documents concerning your 
legal problem within reach before calling.

For more help, visit LawHelp.org/DC/issues/immigration

Remote Immigration Legal Advice 
and Referral Clinic

The D.C. Bar Pro Bono Center's in-person September 26th Immigration 
Legal Advice & Referral Clinic has been canceled due to COVID-19. 

Please see below for the alternate resource available to you. 

Please note: Calling the listed phone number does not guarantee that you will receive assistance.  
Assistance available in all languages. Please request interpretation once connected with our staff.  

Partner Organizations: APABA-DC; Calderón Seguin PLC; Clark Hill PLC; Fragomen, Del Rey, Bernsen & Loewy LLP; Grossman 
Young & Hammond LLC; Hunton Andrews Kurth LLP; Law Offices of Campos & Associates; Orr Immigration Firm P.C.

www.lawhelp.org/dc/issues/immigration



